
 
 
 
June 6, 2013 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
 Please be advised that road restoration on Gate Rd. will begin on Tuesday, June 11, 2013, 
weather permitting.  Therefore, Gate Rd. will be closed at the intersection of Barn and Farm Roads from 
6:00 AM until 6:00 PM for a minimum of 1 week.  Please use Farm Road for ingress and egress.   
 
 Please allow extra time for travel.  Thank you for your kind attention. 

 
       
      Very truly, 

       
      John Precht 

Highway Superintendent 


